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  Becky: Oh dear god.

Michaela: Becky are you there? What do
you see?

Becky: Michaela, I don't think the
viewers are ready to see this. I don't
think I'm ready to see this, for that
matter.

 

Michaela: What is it? What can be so
horrible? Is it the Monster?   Becky: Yah, it's something that this is

going to give me nightmares for a while.
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Michaela: Becky, can it be that bad? I
mean it's just Patrick Norton, isn't it?  

Becky: Michaela, I've seen fire and I've
seen rain, but I've never ... I have no
words, Michaela, I'm just mindlessly
quoting James Taylor songs while I try to
comprehend this.

 

Michaela: Comprehend what? Becky? Becky?
Are you there?  

Becky: Michaela ... my powers, they
aren't working out here. I'm trying to
tinka the world away, but it's not
working! It's not working!

 

Michaela: Becky, you've got to pull
yourself together! What are you seeing?
What's going on?

 
Becky: There's no place like home ...
there's no place like home ... IT'S NOT
WORKING!
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Michaela: If the cameraman can hear me,
please show us what's upsetting Becky so
much. We'll send help -- but we need to
know what you're up against!

 
Man: Was that bubble from the hot springs
or did someone go heavy on the hot
peppers last night?

 

Michaela: I'll never sleep again. Didn't I tell you? Sheesh listen to me!
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